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« Zoning_Hearing
Scheduled for May 12th
on the Proposed
Development east of
Bentley Village-
Waterchase

i

Read All About it on the BVWNA

Website http://bvwna.org ® BVWNA Neighborhood

Garage & Yard Sale -
June 4th - 6th

Kudos to Our Neighbor!

The Big Freeze of 2021 claimed the beautiful giant prickly-pear
cactus on the John T White median, and its removal was going to
be a "sticky" challenge. Our neighbor Roman Palomares took a
"stab" at this big job and successfully removed the whole plant!!!

~ Thank You Roman ~

Join BVWNA Today!
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